
 
 
 
 
 

ROTARY CLUB OF SEDONA VILLAGE 

CHARTER PARTY & RECOGNITION CELEBRATION 
  

Saturday, June 30th, is the date for the Rotary Club of Sedona Village’s First, Once-
Only-Ever, Charter Party and Recognition Celebration.  The Village Club has 
received its charter from Rotary International and our Rotary District 5495 Governor, 
“short timer” Nancy Van Pelt, will make the formal presentation of the Charter to the 
charter members of the Village Club and assembled well-wishers.  District 5495 
Governor Elect, “smilin’” Jim Erickson, will be present to participate in the celebration. 
  
The program will also include giving our retiring Satellite Club Chair, Lori Zaleski, the 
“Village Boot” in the best District 5495 tradition.  We will make a Paul Harris Award to 
Gerri Beaudin for philanthropic giving to the Rotary International Foundation, and 
welcome the incoming leadership for the new Village Club.  Our much anticipated guest 
speaker will be Rotarian Larry Horton from the Tempe Rio Salado/Camelback 
Crossroads Club.  Luminaries will be everywhere: bring your autograph books! And 
there’s more, but not fit to print. 
  
Mike Smith, of Olde Sedona Bar & Grill and Redstone Bar & Grill fame, will provide a 
sumptuous buffet dinner, with a cash bar. The bar will open at 5:00 with dinner at 
6:00.  The plan is to adjourn the program by 8:00, so we can all do what Rotarians do 
best: have more fellowship and fun. 
  
It is with great pleasure and anticipation that I, on behalf of the Village Club, invite you 
and your guest, to join us at this historic, never to be repeated, event. It is being held at 
the Oak Creek Country Club Ball Room: 690 Bell Rock Boulevard, Sedona; that would 
be in the Village of Oak Creek, where traffic is “no problem.”  Ahhh, yes, the cost, you 
ask:  $30 per person; cheap at twice the price. The dress will be cocktail attire; whatever 
that means. 
  
You may RSVP, that’s like letting us know whether you’re coming, by e-mail 
(thlegalguy@aol.com), or calling me on my cell at 310-463-7732, by Monday, June 
25th. 
  
Sincerely, 
Rob Schaefer 
President (sort of) 
Rotary Club of Sedona Village 
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